
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REFLECTIONS 
May 22, 2024 

 
Interim Pastor 
Dr. Doug White 

 
MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Memorial Day Flags 

If you know someone who served in the US military and 
is buried at Pleasant Grove Cemetery, please get in touch 
with Myra Headrick at (865) 983-7609 with the 
information. 
 

Just A Reminder 
The church office will be closed on Monday, May 27th, for 
Memorial Day.  
 

Golf Tournament Update 
The golf tournament has been rescheduled for this 
Saturday, May 25th, at 9:00 AM.  
 

Library News 
The PGBC library will remain open continually for 
members and regular attendees to browse and check out 
materials. Simply fill in the information on the checkout 
log in the notebook on the counter by the front door. We 
kindly ask that you return the material after four weeks 
or stop by the library and extend your date. If you have 
any questions, please get in touch with Lisa Hill at (865) 
441-8160. 
 

Tote Packing Party 
The Costa Rica mission trip team will be hosting a tote 
packing party in the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, June 
1st, from 9-11:00 AM.   
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, May 26th    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 
 



 
Welcome New Member 

Karen Malone by Letter 
 

PGBC Media Ministry 
Do you have an interest in serving the church? 
Are you interested in our church’s Media Ministry 
(service audio and video production)? 
Do you want to learn more about our Media Ministry? 
If the answer is YES to any of these questions, please get 
in touch with Trevis Gardner at (865) 238-5410. 

 
Adventure Week Volunteer Luncheon 

We invite all Adventure Week volunteers to a luncheon 
on Sunday, June 2nd, at noon in the Fellowship Hall. This 
is our way of saying thank you and to share all the details 
about the week. At this lunch, please bring a list of 
supplies written out that you may need for your station 
(this is for station leaders). Please make all efforts to 
attend. We have GREAT things planned for Adventure 
Week! Please RSVP to this luncheon by May 26th by 
contacting Brittany at (865) 323-4771. 
 

Adventure Week SIGNUP 
June 24-28th from 5:15-8:30 PM for kindergarten thru 
6th. Please register your child/children to participate by 
using the QR code. The QR code will direct you to the 
online signup form.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

*How to use a QR code: open the built-in camera app on 
your smartphone. Point the camera at the QR code. Tap 
the banner that appears on your smartphone. Follow the 
instructions on the screen. 

 
BUSINESS MEETING 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 
meeting with Mike Coulter presiding.   Minutes of 
previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 
and department reports were given.  Finance report for 
April was presented.  The Sunday School average 
attendance for April was 171, average contacts were 103. 
Mike Coulter reported for the WMU. WMU is still 
collecting children’s books for CHARM ministries in 
Townsend. Stanley Janeway reported for the trustees. On 
May 13th, we met with a deacon representative, the 
homeschool administrators, and Leslie Cate from Cate 
Russell Insurance to discuss insurance concerns. There 
are no changes at this time. The security camera 
installation at the church has been completed. Work for 
the ditch at the corner of the cemetery has been 
completed. A rock was placed in the ditch to stop 
corrosion. Thank you to the trustees and Dan Blevens for 
your help. Charles Alexander reworked the ballfield and 
replaced the old bases. Work has been done on the 
Prayer Garden wall to stop water from getting into the 
old pastor’s office, and the wall inside has been cleaned 
and painted. The AC in the church has been repaired, 
and work continues to improve the usability of the 
fellowship hall kitchen. Mike Coulter reported for the 
deacons. The Experiencing God class for four of the Yoke 
fellows will begin on Sunday, May 25th. 
Old Business: None 
New Business: Motion from Mike Morrell to move 
$100,000-150,000 from SmartBank to a CD. Lisa Hill will 
inquire about the proposal and report back.  
David Bullen motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
Mike Coulter, Moderator Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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